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August 6, 2011 

OK Shipmates, 

Last call to reserve your rooms before the rates change. The dead line is August 12 to get the rates that Jim has 
negotiated. As you probably know Jim and Ernie has chosen the Lake Wright Hotel for our Reunion. It is at 
6280 Northamption Blvd. Norfolk VA. 23502 It consists of two hotels connected to one common lobby. They 
are The Quality Suites Lake Wright- $99.00 per night or The Sleep Inn Lake Wright- $79.00 per night. You 
must identify yourself as a member of the U.S.S. Savage to obtain these rates. And you must state which Hotel 
you choose or they will put you in the most expensive one. Call (757) 461-6251 for the Quality Suites, or call 
(757) 461-1133 for the Sleep Inn. There is an 800 number but I don’t think they will give you the special rates.    
Check In is Monday Sept. 12. - Check out is Friday Sept. 16. But you may come or stay a couple of days 
extra at the same rate.   

       As of today 8 / 4 /11 The ones Registered are Augie Chase, Ray and Delilah Crumley, Ray and Betty 
Ewing, Marge and Dan Farley Jr., Gene and Linda Hansen, Jim and Mary Markley, Jim and Gail Murphy, 
Tommy Pridgen and Rose, Ed and Virginia Stone, Art and Mary Ruth Sumner, Ernie and Mary Valez, Bill and 
Joanne Wente, Mr. and Mrs. William Matthews, Mr. and Mrs. Mack Wilson. If you have Registered and your 
name is not on this list. I suggest you get in touch with the hotel right away. 

        Don’t forget to be thinking of a place to have the 2012 reunion.  

        For the new folks the ladies bring or buy an inexpensive trinket to be auctioned off at their meeting. They 
use this money for whatever they deem necessary. 

 

The Admiral 

 

Ray Crumley - President                                         
4334 East Hall Dr.                                                 
Gainesville, GA.  30507                                               
(770) 532-0904                                                                 
raycrumley@yahoo.com  

Paul Doster - Vice President                              
8375 Lake Ben Ave.                                             
San Diego, CA.  92119                                    
(619) 465-5988                                                      
kc6vox@aol.com  

Diane Day - Webmaster                                         
914 Palmer Road #4                                               
Fort Washington, MD. 20744                                   
(301) 248-3247                                                    
dcday@verizon.net                                                      

Gene Hansen - Treasurer
                                                       
3245 County Road D                             
Tekamah, NE.  68061                                    
(402) 374-1310                                                     
windyhill@dishmail.net  

Chuck Huber - Chaplin                                                
1351 Forest Ave.                                                  
Des Plaines, IL.  60018                                         
(874 824-8445                                                          
cghmhl@gmail.com  
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